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Agate Bay Stormwater Improvements - Phase I  
 

Located on Agate Heights Road and Northshore Road 
between Agate Heights Road and Agate Bay Lane 

 
This project involves upgrades to stormwater conveyance systems, installation of stormwater treatment facilities, 

and associated utility work. The purpose of this project is to better manage flow volumes during storm events 
and provide treatment to stormwater runoff before discharging into Lake Whatcom. 

   This work will begin Monday, July 9, 2018 and will continue for approximately 8 weeks. 
 
 

UPDATE: TEMPORARY ROAD CLOSURE 
The 2400 block of Northshore Drive will be closed to through traffic from 11 AM to 3 PM on Thursday, July 19th, 
2018 to allow the placement of a water quality treatment vault in the Right of Way. Local traffic will be required 

to utilize an alternate route during this closure. 
  
 
 

 
For questions please contact: 

Kraig Olason, Project Manager, 360-778-6301 
Brian Walker, Inspector, 360-778-6266 

 
Below is a link to the Notify Me ® page of the new County website. 

Here you can subscribe to receive notifications of your choice via email or text. 
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